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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

Hej Alums-- This fall, The Swedish
Program turned 35! We

are grateful that you chose our
Program and trust that you look
back on your international
experience with the fondest of
memories.
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Wishing you the very best for 2023
and beyond!

-- The Swedish Program Team
Carina, Anna, Mila, Eric, Ali, Ken, and
Courtney
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The Swedish Program Team in Stockholm From left to right: Erik Cardelus, Swedish Professor; Carina Kamb Deiaco,
Head of Administration; Milena Glinther-Hanssen, Program Facilitator; Anna Strandberg, Program Coordinator

Reconnecting with Alumni in 2022

Philip Musey (Harvard) spent his fall semester in Stockholm in 2015. He has since
founded Light Mile Media. Philip, pictured here interviewing Ken, returned to
Stockholm in November and captured the daily lives of three Swedish Program
students. The footage will be released as a short documentary in 2023.

Jason Hoch (Williams) studied with us during his fall 1993 and spring 1994 semesters. When
Jason returned to Stockholm this September, he caught up with Program staff and met
our current Williams students.

Clare McLeod (Cornell) and Chip Daley (Penn), spring 2019 alumni, spent time with us on a
sunny afternoon in June. They chronicled their return to Sweden in this blog post.

SSE-Swedish Program Scholarship

The Swedish Program and the
Stockholm School of Economics are
proud to offer a two-year full tuition
scholarship for Swedish Program
alumni pursuing an MSc degree at
SSE. The next scholarship will be
awarded to a Program alum for a
program beginning in Fall 2023.
Learn more about returning to
Sweden for your graduate studies
on

Skal! The Swedish Program Turns 35

To the Many Faces and Places Over the Years

In Support of The Swedish Program

Thank you to the many alum that have made contributions over the last few years. We
are sincerely grateful for your support and for standing behind our mission of
promoting the values of global citizenship.

No matter how big or small, a contribution helps us ensure we continue offering
students meaningful intercultural experiences.

Please consider making a tax-deductible donation this holiday season. Contributions
can be submitted online We will then send you a letter acknowledging your gift
for tax purposes.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support of The Swedish Program!
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